
DAEiNA Meeting 2024 
Call for Papers and Participation 

 

The Annual Danish Academic Economists in North America (DAEiNA) Meeting will be held at 
the Kellogg School of Management’s Global Hub facility on the Northwestern University campus 
in Evanston, Illinois, on April 26-27.  

Friday, April 26, will largely consists of an informal welcome dinner, while the full day on 
Saturday, April 27, will be dedicated to scholarly presentations, a concluding organizational 
meeting, and then the conference dinner. Breakfast and lunch will also be provided on 
Saturday.  

Submissions for potential presentation will be accepted from now until the conference, but we 
will follow a “first come, first potential accept” strategy, where we will accept papers along the 
way until the program has been filled. We seek to highlight work by younger scholars across of 
mix of economic topics, but good papers by senior scholars can also be included and there will 
be a Keynote by a senior North American scholar – likely during lunch or dinner on Saturday. 

For now, simply email Torben G. Andersen at t-andersen@northwestern.edu with your paper 
submission. A full conference program will be distributed as soon as possible. 

Participation in the meeting is open to anyone who has (i) a connection to Denmark and (ii) a 
past, present, or future interest in doing economic research in North America. I would also like 
to know if you simply plan to attend the meeting. To indicate participation, use the same email: 
t-andersen@northwestern.edu. Later, we will provide a formal registration link and circulate 
some discounted hotel accommodation possibilities for Thursday through Saturday nights. 

Finally, let me mention that there is a Northwestern Economics-wide event on Thursday, April 
25, 4:00-5:30pm, that you may have an interest in attending, namely the Susan Bies Lecture on 
Economics and Public Policy: A Conversation with Gita Gopinath conducted by Larry Christiano. 
Gita is deputy Managing Director at the International Monetary Fund (IMF) and served as Chief 
Economist at IMF before that. Prior to joining the IMF, Gita was at Harvard University. If you 
arrive on midday Thursday, you will be able to attend this event as well.  

We are looking forward to seeing you at Kellogg in late April. For more information regarding 
DAEiNA and our activities, visit our website at http:// www.daeina.net. 

 
Regards from the DAEiNA Board  

Torben G. Andersen, Professor, Kellogg School, Northwestern University 
Mikkel Sølvsten, Associate Professor, Aarhus University 
Ole Agersnap, PhD Student, Princeton University 
Morten Ø. Nielsen, Professor, Aarhus University  
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